
Submitter: Justin Knapp 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

I completely oppose this bill. This is an unacceptable bill that will affect fly fisherman 

as well as fishermen. The shops where we buy materials to tie and recreate flies will 

be deeply impacted and their business depends on our patronage. Please do not 

pass this bill.  


